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Thursday 21st September -Cross-Country CMV YR 3/4 

Friday 22nd September – Peter’s Library Visit     

Tuesday 26th September– Bronze Ambassador P.E 

Thursday 5th October    Wistanstow Prospective New              
Parents Open Morning                                                                                                         

      

 

 

 

Head of School’s Message  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back and I hope that you have enjoyed the sum-

mer break.  

We have had some upgrades to our buildings and IT sys-

tems over the summer which will hopefully ensure that 

we do not experience the technical problems as we did at 

the end of the summer term.   

Staff are busy planning further activities for this term so 

please look out for updates to our diary. 

Sue Phillips 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 Dates for the Diary 

 

 
  

 

 

        

 

Where at all possible, dental and medical ap-

pointments should be made outside of school 

hours.  I understand that this is not always pos-

sible so please provide an appointment letter/

reminder text/email should you only be able to 

make an appointment during school the school 

day.  

 

 

 

Children in Y3-Y6 are welcome to bring in a 
piece of fruit to eat at morning break.  
Any grapes should be cut in half lengthways 
for safety purposes.  We will provide chil-
dren in receipt of benefits-related free 
school meals with a piece of fruit.  Chil-
dren in KS1 have milk and fruit provided.  
We are looking into starting a ‘fruit 

scheme’ for KS2 pupils.  

Named water bottles with water only 
should be brought in daily. We have 
‘Wenlock Water’ stations supplied to 
the school  so that the children can 
refill their bottles throughout the 
day. 

  

 

Class 1 Thursday 

Class 2 Monday and Friday 

Class 3 Monday and Friday 

 

Forest School 

Class 1 Monday 

(Please make sure your child comes 
wearing clothes covering their arms 
and legs. Thank you) 

We welcome Mrs Matthews to Wistanstow 
Primary. Mrs Matthews has moved from 
Church Preen Primary to enjoy a job share 
with Mrs Griffiths in Class 2. She will be 
teaching in Class 2 on Thursdays and Fridays. 
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These children have been awarded certificates over the last two weeks for their general excel-
lent attitude to their learning ,making super progress , working hard with a particular project or 
showing kindness and  helpfulness to others. 

                                                     Well Done!! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

  Henry 

Danny 

Riley 

Robyn 

  Keti 

 

  Kevin 

     Caitlin  

 

  Bella 

 
  Theo 

     Charlie 
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Lots of photographs of our learning in Class 1 this week. 
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 Class 3, started the new term working as a team to tidy 
up the playground. Over the Summer the weeds had taken 
over the flower beds, so Class 3 embraced the challenge 
of clearing them out . Eventually, we hope to plant some 
flowers or herbs to brighten up our playground. 
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*Parents of Year 6 Pupils 
Your child is due to transfer to secondary school in September 
2024.  The online application process opens on the 4 September 
2023 and closes on 31 October 2023.  A letter will be sent home 
with your child, outlining the process.  Alternatively, please follow 

this link - Apply to start or transfer school | Shropshire Council  which 
takes you to the Shropshire Council Admissions website.  Applica-
tions received by Shropshire Council after the closing date will be 
classed as late, so please ensure you make your application on-
time. Details about secondary school open evenings can be found 
in the Parents’ Guide to Education in Shropshire booklet, on the 
same website. 

 

https://next.shropshire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-admissions/apply-to-start-or-transfer-school/
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Measles 

The United Kingdom Health Security Agency (UKHSA) have recently published a press release following a national 

increase in the number of measles cases. UKHSA is urging parents of young children, teenagers and adults 

to check they are up to date with their MMR vaccines. 

Children are offered the first vaccination at 1 year and the second dose at 3 years and 4 months.  . 

Everyone is encouraged to check their vaccination status. You can do this by checking in your NHS app if you have 
access to this or contact the GP practice. If anyone has missed one or both doses of the MMR vaccine, contact the 

GP practice to book an appointment. It is never too late to catch up.  Parents/Carers can check if their child is up 

to date with their MMR vaccines, by looking in the child’s personal child health record (PCHR), known as the red 
book.   

Symptoms of measles 

Measles usually starts with cold like symptoms e.g. a high temperature, blocked or runny nose, sneezing, cough, 
red, sore watery eyes 

Other symptoms: 

Small white spots in mouth 

Measles rash (red and blotchy) which usually appears a few days after the cold like symptoms starting on face and 
behind ears then spreading to rest of the body. 

Anyone displaying symptoms should consult the GP or NHS 111 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/baby/babys-development/height-weight-and-reviews/baby-reviews/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/baby/babys-development/height-weight-and-reviews/baby-reviews/
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Disclaimer: Unless stated otherwise external clubs/services shared in this newsletter are not affiliated with Wistanstow CE 
Primary School and therefore responsibilities for safeguarding and health and safety sit with the external organisations.  
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Polite reminder: Please make sure  your SCHOOL MONEY account is topped up to pay for school meals ordered. 

To check if your child is eligible for free school meals and find out how to apply go to : 

                                    https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/-free-school-meals/ 


